
 
 
 

Friday 5th September 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Entry Point - When and what? 
In order to launch our Autumn term topic: The Great, The Bold and The Brave, we are delighted to 
announce that we will be hosting an Ancient Greek Entry Point day on Wednesday 17th September. 
(Please note this is a revised date from the original flyer). 
 
What your child will need: 
For this day, your child is invited to attend school dressed as an Ancient Greek. A suggested costume 
would involve a bed sheet secured with safety pins over a t-shirt and leggings; gladiator costumes are 
also welcome! See images below for some costume ideas. We do not want dressing up to be a burden 
to families and would reiterate that it is unnecessary for families to buy special outfits for the day. 
 
 

                           
 
Kind regards, 
 
The UJ team 
 
 
 

 
 


